2005-2006 Volunteer in Medicine Winner

Dr. Adeel Haq

Emergency Medicine

Last October 86,000 people were killed and 3 million left homeless when a devastating earthquake struck northern Pakistan. Adeel Haq, M.D., a Pakistani-born senior resident in Emergency Medicine at the University of Louisville School of Medicine immediately began a fund raising effort in Louisville’s Pakistani community and within five days had collected over $16,000.00. Dr. Haq then joined one of the first medical teams being deployed to the stricken area. He stayed for 4 weeks  treating over 150 patients a day in a makeshift tent village near Battagram. Returning to Louisville, Dr. Haq continues to raise money for relief and housing efforts. He is concerned that it is now winter in Pakistan and many of the homeless are trying to keep warm with nothing more than candles. He was able to purchase some gas stoves for some homeless while he was in Pakistan.
